

Minutes for Meetinghouse Committee Nov. 13th

Present at the meeting: Candace, Krista, Ginger, Sherry (Pam was unable to make it)

Minutes of October meeting were approved and seconded (Sherry made motion, Ginger seconded)

Date for tree lighting was decided to be Dec 3rd at 5 pm. Jay and Ginger may need help getting the tree up to the Meetinghouse during the previous week.

Meetinghouse Committee asked the town to give \$2500 to the Meetinghouse last year for maintenance etc. We only received \$600. That covered only the lawn mowing for 6 months. It was decided that we should ask for \$2500 again this year.

Ginger volunteered to work with Pam on Town report in December to be done by January deadline.

Lakehouse Retreats through the Preservation Trust Vermont were discussed. It was decided that it would be a good idea to get Jenna to come down to visit the building and give use advice on future projects in order to have a specific plan for writing another grant application.

Update on current projects:

Nathaniel Noyes will be doing rock work very soon, prior to Ivor going in to jackup the floor, level it and put in piers. Ivor has been very busy so is driving the timing of these repairs. We are hoping this will be completed before winter but can be delayed until next spring as the grant does not expire until the end of next year.

Next meeting Dec. 11th at 10 am virtual.

Notes taken by Ginger Maciejowski